
VILLAGE NEWSLETTER

10/16 - 10/20

Brush Chipping

Cemetery Cleanup

Christmas in
South Charleston

Brush chipping will start
October 16th at 8am. We will
make one complete pass
through the Village so make
sure your twigs and limbs are
at the curb no later than 8am
Once all the brush has been
chipped on a street, there 

FOURTH QUARTER2023

IMPORTANT DATES

will not be another pass. Please note that the Village
Maintenance department is not a tree removal
service so if you have a tree cut down, please have
your tree service remove the debris. We will only
pick up light pruning and storm damage branches as
long as the piles are neat with the cut ends toward
the street.

OCT 16THOCT 16TH

Make sure your phone

number is current with the

Village of South Charleston to

ensure you receive updates

via the One Call system. Call

937.462.8888 if you have any

questions.

Halloween

10/16

10/28

12/2

Halloween - Sat, Oct 28

Brush Chipping Reminder



Christmas in South Charleston is now on Saturday, Dec 2.
It will be a full day of Christmas fun. The parade will start
at noon to kickoff a festivities. Come shop vendors, taste
local food truck cuisine and see Santa! Lots of fun events
for the entire family. Kids, pickup a passport at any local
businesses and have it stamped at all the  local
businesses for a chance to win a prize! The evening will  
be caped off with a tree lighting ceremony held at Town
Hall at 6:30pm followed by the Christmas Concert in the
Opera House at 7pm. Follow the FB page at:
 www.facebook.com/christmasinsouthcharleston

From the Chief of Police...

HOMEOWNER SIDEWALK REMINDER!

Don’t forget with winter coming that sidewalks must
be shoveled in a timely manner. This ensures the
safety of our students walking to and from school as
well as other community members. As per ordinance
code 91.27(b) It is the duty of the property owner to
clear sidewalks by 10am after snow or ice has fallen. 
Let’s keep our community safe.

CHRISTMAS IN SOUTH CHARLESTON

Crosswalk reminder! When yellow lights are flashing
at the crosswalks, people are attempting to cross. It
is usually our children/students so please be mindful
in the mornings and afternoons. With fall coming
and the time change, it will be harder to see
pedestrians. Please remind your children to look
both ways before crossing the street. Motorists,
please slow down and pay attention.

Halloween, per WHIO, will be Saturday, October 28 from 6-8pm. There will be a costume
contest in the Opera House, so stop by for the festivities! Look for the flyers around town and
on the Village FB page for more details. The event is sponsored by the Heritage Committee and
Elizabeth Aultman. There will be prizes awarded for the top costumes.

We are still working on nuisance issues around town. If there is a complaint, please contact the
Village Manager or the Chief of Police to have the issue addressed.

For those dealing with feline issues, you can reach out to TNR at calico@calico-tnr.org. They
have several tips to help with cat concerns. They also spay/neuter to keep the feline
population down in the village. Right now there are several areas in town that have a heavy cat
presence. If you reach out to them and do not receive a response, please reach out to me and I
will contact them with you.


